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	Comments


ERCOT requests that the TAC table NPRR511 and refer the issue to WMS for the following reasons:
(1)
To allow further discussion by WMS of the issue brought up in the 3/4/13 Luminant Energy comments. ERCOT believes that the issue of including the minimum energy costs into the Quick Start Generation Resource (QSGR) Mitigated Offer Cap requires a more robust discussion with stakeholders around decisions made when NPRR485, Clarifications of Fuel Adder Provisions, was approved in November 2012.

(2)
To allow further discussion by WMS of the scenario where a QSGR is brought On-line by the ERCOT Operator with a High Dispatch Limit (HDL)/Low Dispatch Limit (LDL) override when not receiving Base Point instruction from Security-Constrained Economic Dispatch (SCED). The language as proposed by ERCOT does not contemplate this scenario and we believe the stakeholder’s should re-consider the proposed language as well as ERCOT Operator Desk Procedures in order to determine the correct financial outcome.
(3)
To provide a parallel discussion in committee of the changes proposed to the calculation of the QSGR online hours associated with the amortization of the Verifiable O&M into the Mitigated Offer Cap which may be linked to the above stakeholder decisions.
(4)
To eliminate confusion and mitigate the risk of contradictory baseline language between NPRR511 and NPRR 487, QSE Dispatch Adjustment, both of which are scheduled to be at TAC concurrently and provide changes to the same Protocol sections.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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